## BOARD OF PUBLIC SAFETY PERSONNEL SUB-COMMITTEE

AND

## TORRINGTON POLICE DEPARTMENT MINUTES

January 13, 2010

On January 13, 2010 at 5:30 p.m. The Board of Public Safety Personnel Sub-Committee and Torrington Police Department met in the Office of the Chief of Police at 576 Main Street.

Present: Police Chief Michael Maniago , Personnel Director Thomas Gritt, Commissioner Darleen Battle, Commissioner Richard Zaharek, and Commissioner Christopher Cook.

Commissioner Richard Zaharek, and Commissioner Christopher Cook.
Six candidates were interviewed and four conditional job offers will be extended.
The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.
Michael Maniago, Chief of Police